
Kilbarchan Primary School 
Google Classroom Homework Update  

7 September 2020 
                                                                                                                                         

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What is it? 
Our homework will now be accessed through Glow Google Classrooms, the online portal we used for all 
learning and teaching during Lockdown. 
 
How does my child access it? 
Google Search:  Glow Login 
 

 
Your child will have their own username and password, given to them by their teacher.  They should log 
in with these details. 
 
Once they have logged in, they should click ‘Join’. 
 
When your child has ‘joined’ the class, the teacher can then assign homework to them.  If, for example, 
your child joins today or tomorrow they should be able to see the work that has been set by Wednesday 
or Thursday.  This first piece of online homework will run until the end of next week, in order to give 
everyone time to log in and access the work. 
 
Any reading books given out will be returned as normal on Thursday for quarantine. 
 
What if we have problems accessing the work? 
We have created several ways to support your child in accessing their Google Classroom. 

1. On our school website, in the ‘How To’ section and under ‘Digital Skills’ you will find the support 
videos we have created.   

2. Should you prefer to speak to someone regarding this please do not hesitate to call the school 
where we can arrange for a member of our teaching staff to call you back and talk through the 
process. 

 
 
Responding to feedback 
A questionnaire will be sent out in the next few weeks in order to gather your feedback as we move 
forward. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Fiona MacKenzie 
Head Teacher 
Kilbarchan Primary School 


